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23rd November, 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
At St. Michael’s C of E Primary Academy, we are currently reviewing our approach to 
managing behaviour.  As part of this process, we are interested in your views as a parent 
about what works well in school, and how we could make things even better. 
 
To help us do this, we would like to invite you to take part in an online survey about 
behaviour at St. Michael’s C of E Primary Academy. The survey takes about five minutes to 
complete, and your responses will be kept in complete confidence – no one will be able to 
identify you from the answers that you provide.  We will also be asking the children about 
their views in the coming weeks. 
 
To take part in the survey, visit beaconschoolsupport.co.uk/survey. 
 
The information you need to log into the site is: 
 

School code: STMICB21 

Passcode: 334941 

 
 
But be quick!  The survey is only available until 04/12/2020 – after that, you will be unable 
to register your views. 
 
If you have any questions about the survey, please do not hesitate to speak to myself or 
another member of staff. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr D Rogers 
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